Community Speed Watch report

During the last couple of months the weather has stopped us from doing as many sessions as we would like.  We are not allowed to run them when it is raining or the road is wet as drivers might brake when they see us and cause an accident!  Regrettably many vehicles driving through Holford still exceed the speed limit and we are looking forward to the installation of SIDs which are now appearing in many villages around us.  The proposed 40mph limit between Kilve and Holford should be helpful.

We are planning to be a bit more versatile during the next couple of months by doing random sessions when there is weather window.  

Volunteers to enable us to continue the good work are urgently needed – all I takes is one hour per week!
 
To find out how you can help please contact Mo Young on 01278 741249.

